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HB2050 should be passed to show support for military retirees.  We should not be 

taxed by the state of Oregon on our military pension.  We soldiers for life served 

honorably and should be guaranteed our military pension free from state taxation.  

Thank you, 

Lynn M Baumgardner, CPT (retired) 


